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WADSWORTH WELCOMES SENATOR GALLIVAN 

Senator Patrick Gallivan (NYS 59th District) paid an in-depth visit to Wadsworth Library on 

August 25, meeting patrons, trustees and staff, and reviewing recent improvements to our building 

and its technological capabilities. Senator Gallivan came away impressed by the improvements that 

NY State funding has allowed us to make to local library services! Board of Trustees President Tom 

Whitmore and Children’s Librarian Sarah Matthews greeted the senator and thanked him for his 

continuing support, as he toured the library and interacted with the public for nearly 90 minutes.   

“We were able to show Senator Gallivan the new computers that he helped obtain funding for,” 

Matthews explained. “These include the AWE Early Literacy Stations in the Children’s Learning 

Center, three Chromebox online OWWL catalogs, and our four new laptops.” Gallivan also had a 

chance to ride the new elevator, its installation due in large part to a NYS Construction Aid grant. 

Trustees Mike DaBramo, Carolyn Meisel and Mark Sullivan also represented the Library’s Board. 

They joined Whitmore in making Gallivan aware of the need for future funding, even as work 

begins on renewing the flooring on the 

main level and making repairs to the 

roof. The library also plans to add 

another floor above the service desk 

area in the future. This will work to 

alleviate our space issues, especially in 

the Children’s area. 

“Discussing the library’s upcoming 

150th anniversary in 2017, Senator 

Gallivan noted that it would be an 

excellent time to start a fundraising 

campaign for these important needs,” 

Whitmore said. 

Friends of Wadsworth Library President 

Colleen Powers, joined by Friends 

Executive Committee members Kim Lee, Olivia Timothy and Lisa Kime, discussed the role of their 

group with the senator. They were able to outline their numerous upcoming programs and discuss 

the growing interaction between the Geneseo area community and the library. 

(Photo provided by Ben Beagle/Livingston County News) 
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From the Directors Desk… 
 

 The library welcomes Alison Gleason as our newest Library Page. A senior at SUNY Geneseo, Alison is 

majoring in Childhood Special Education and hopes to become a second grade teacher. She has previously 

worked in libraries in the Wayland area. 

 An Ithaca auction house was able to sell the majority of the remaining items from the Athenaeum book 

collection for $9,600. 

 Trustee Mark Sullivan is chair of Wadsworth Library’s 150th Anniversary committee. This group also includes 

former trustees Kay Sheffield and Liz Argentieri, and Friends President Colleen Powers. 

 Trustee Gretchen Zenner is working with a contractor to improve rainwater drainage around the building, while 

the Board’s Facilities Committee is beginning the process of requesting bids for the new wood floor. 
 

 GERIACTORS at Friends Annual Meeting, Tuesday, October 4th 

The Annual Meeting of Friends of Wadsworth Library begins at 5:00 pm on October 4th with a business meeting, 

open to the public. After refreshments at 6:00, there will be a presentation by The Geriactors, at 6:30 pm. 

Geneseo’s favorite thespians will give us “The Geriactors Present!” with new plays by Rochester authors Mark 

Jabaut and Ken Klamm, along with some old songs from the Rochester Songbook of 1910. This 

presentation was introduced at the Fringe Festival, where, as expected, it was a real crowd-pleaser.  

Friends is proud to include these two sensational  programs in 
our ongoing Mainly Main Street series: 

 

Olive Oil & Vinegar: Taste & Learn with Honeygirl Gourmet                                     
Monday, October 3rd from 6:30 to 7:30 pm 

Come enjoy tasting and discussing these important kitchen staples. Learn about the different grades 
of olive oil; how vinegar is made; how to recognize markers of quality;  proper storage and use; health benefits; and 

of course, recipes! Alyssa Cope, owner of Honeygirl Gourmet, will be our guide to these intriguing items. 

 

A óSpooktacular Satin Skinô Spa Night with Kristin Young 
Thursday, October 13th from 6:30 to 7:30 pm 

Register now to join Kristin Young, owner of Body & Face By Kristin, as she guides us through a spa night. We 
will explore natural facial products and learn a step-by-step routine to keep skin smooth and radiant. Green tea and 

milk cleanser, whipped shea butter and sugar micro-scrub, a cooling active yogurt mask, and raw honey and oats, all 
work to deep-clean, tighten and nourish skin. An eye-perfecting serum and a botanical milk and peptide cream 

provides a flawlessly hydrated finish! Kristin will be available to answer questions in regards to your skin and how 
to keep it óSpooktacularô! 

 

Save the date: 
Halloween  Costume  Party  

Saturday, October 29th at 11am  
Pre -K to 8 ages! AT THE LIBRARY!  
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